DELAPREPRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: H.Portrey



Rothersthorpe Rd Northampton. NN4 8JA

Tel: 01604 761456 Fax: 01604 768833

November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

KS2 REWARDS DAY - TRIP TO NORTHAMPTON SAINTS ON TUESDAY 18TH DECEMBER 2018

As part of our on-going Rewards System, we are constantly looking for new ways to acknowledge the children for their achievements. As a result, we have asked teachers to nominate two or three children from their class who exemplify the Delapre attitude towards all elements of school life.

We have arranged for the children to go to Franklin's Gardens and spend a day at The Saints. The trip will take place on Tuesday 18th December and will include games, planned activities at the Study Centre and a tour of the Northampton Saints stadium.

I am pleased to say that your child has been selected and will be offered the chance to participate in this trip. We feel that it is a fantastic opportunity for us to say "thank you" for their hard work and commitment to our school. The school will be funding this trip – there will be no cost to parents.

Children will need to arrive at school at the usual time, with a packed lunch and an additional drink and snack. (If your child normally has a school lunch, they will need to bring a lunch from home on this occasion as the school lunches do not arrive until later in the day). Please remember not to send fizzy drinks. Children will return in time for the end of the school day.

Children in Years 5 and 6 should wear their outdoor PE kit, (rugby shirt, navy jogging bottoms and outdoor trainers) with their school sweatshirt or cardigan and children in Years 3 and 4 should wear their PE shirt and school sweatshirt or cardigan with navy jogging bottoms and outdoor trainers. They can also wear a school rugby shirt if they have one. As part of the day will be spent outside, please make sure your child has a warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves.

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the details on the attached consent form and return it to Miss Cripps in 3G by Friday 30th November 2018.

Yours faithfully

S Casey

Deputy Headteacher